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24th September 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

National Literacy Trust Workshop – How to Read Together as a Family in Early Years. 
 
The National Literacy Trust are a charity working with schools and communities to give children the 

literacy skills needed to succeed in life. They have developed this workshop to promote ideas to 
encourage early years reading, develop phoneme awareness to support children’s ability to 
listen to sounds and family involvement. Also, to help develop a positive reading culture that 
promotes a love of words, stories and reading. 
 
This is an opportunity to learn some fantastic ways to develop young children’s love of reading and 

phoneme awareness, while also developing their communication and language skills.  
 
The session will look at how to engage with quality texts, how to promote good reading skills, 
phoneme awareness and how to make reading a fun and enjoyable way to spend time as a family.  
 
Date: Tuesday 8th October 2024 
Venue: Bonham Gym 
Time: 9.00-9.45am 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you and working with you at this workshop. Unfortunately, no children will 
be able to attend this workshop.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Miss Vines and Mrs Guyatt 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I/We will/will not be attending the NLT workshop on the 8th October 2024 at 9.00am 

 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________    Class: ______________________________  
  
 
Signature __________________________________  
 

 


